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INQ-12 

  
From: Rachael Beard <Rachael.Beard@communities.gov.uk>  
Sent: 18 January 2022 13:16 
To: Reeves, Georgina <Georgina.Reeves@dentons.com> 
Cc: Vas, Michele <michele.vas@dentons.com>; Forbes, Megan <Megan.Forbes@dentons.com> 
Subject: RE: Cambridge Section 19 application - your letter of objection [DEN-
UK_ACTIVE.FID9056300] 
 
[WARNING: EXTERNAL SENDER] 

 
Dear Georgina 
  
To update you, Mr Meed has agreed he does not object to the S19 application – therefore he ishappy 
to have his letter treated as a representation to the scheme.  We can proceed on the basis the 
application is unopposed. 
  
Regards Rachael 
  
Rachael Beard 
Senior Planning Manager 
  
Planning Casework Unit 
Department for Levelling Up Housing & Communities 
23 Stephenson Street 
Birmingham 
B2 4BH 
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